

Agenda Item No. (13)

Board of Directors Meeting of July 23, 2021 (**REVISED JULY 22, 2021**)

COMMUNICATIONS

- 1. Email from Chris Turitzin, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District, received June 26, 2021, expressing concerns regarding bicycle safety during high winds on the west sidewalk of the Golden Gate Bridge.
- 2. Letter from Michael Stenburg, addressed to the President of the Golden Gate Bridge Board of Directors, dated July 5, 2021, expressing concerns regarding the conduct of cyclists on the east sidewalk of the Golden Gate Bridge on weekends.
- 3. Letter from Charles D. Johnson, Clerk and Executive Officer of the 1st Appellate District Court of Appeal, addressed to General Manager Denis Mulligan, and copying various Board members, dated July 19, 2021, expressing concerns over a lack of direct bus service to the San Francisco Civic Center from Marin County.

(Added 07/22/2021)

A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District Secretary.